Brenda Goates

I support the Washington Sores Management Act. It will help prevent further degradation of the
environment that I teracts with the sea, this enhancing the chances for salmon survival. It further
disallows private property owners to interrupt the biological dynamics of the shorelines. This Act
puts in writing how valuable this part of the environment is to the health of all who live near or
upon it.



